
From: Slovick, Mark
To: Flannery, Kathleen; Smith, Ashley; Brown, Bronwyn; Koutoufidis, Nicholas
Subject: FW: [External] From Jeff - JACUMBA SOS - Video
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 7:46:59 AM

 
 
Thanks,
 
Mark Slovick, Deputy Director
County of San Diego | Planning & Development Services
T. 619.517.8067
 

From: Jeffrey Osborne <jeff@jacumbahotsprings.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 7:19 AM
To: Natalie Richards <natalie@jacumbahotsprings.com>
Subject: [External] From Jeff - JACUMBA SOS - Video
 
Hey everyone, I do not normally email out like this for help, but this is an SOS for our small
beautiful community. We need EVERYONE that could possibly help our little town get some
attention right now, we really need help.
 
This video explains our dire situation that will be voted on this Wednesday by the San Diego Board of
Supervisors.
 
https://youtu.be/WZlRQQ_63bM
 
and another:
 
https://youtu.be/Xhjf3k10Xdw
 
SaveJacumba.org for more information on how to help. 
 
Please share or have anyone you know that has a large social network to please share, please please
please. If you are a part of any community groups on facebook or other social networks, like
nextdoor, this could make a huge difference. This is such a big deal for us... it is really hard to
describe how important this is to our little community and you never know who ends up seeing it
that could make a difference for us.
 
If you have connections at SDCP or the Board of Supervisors, please take the time for us to make
that call. This project is just wrong.
 
Thank you so much,
Jeff Osborne
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